
Hello, 

We own 13 acres on Black hawk Drive. Our number one concern is fire safety especially 

considering there in now only one way out on a very bad road in case of fire. This area could be 

another Paradise in terms of fire. Please do not decrease money for fire safety. 

 

Sincerely, 

Virginia De Vries and Christopher Jones 

 


